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January 8, 2021 

Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor - 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re:      EB-2020-0290 Application by Ontario Power Generation Inc.  
For 2022-2026 Payment Amounts (the “Application”) 
Personal Information in the Application 

In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) Rules of Practice and Procedure 
(“Rules”) and the OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings (the “Practice Direction”), 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) confirms that its recent Application filing was made in 
accordance with the Rules and the Practice Direction and that there is no personal information 
contained in the documents filed publicly that is not otherwise redacted. This information was also 
identified as such in OPG’s confidential filing submissions. 
 
Should the OEB require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to let me 
know. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Evelyn Wong 
 
 
cc: Aimee Collier, OPG  
Charles Keizer, Torys LLP




